
SCHOOL SUMMER BREAK  With the end of the school year in our Schools in our 
Parish, we want to send our good wishes and blessings to all our pupils, especially 
those in Redeemer Boy’s and Girl’s schools who are going onto secondary school in 
September. Our thanks also to our teachers and school staff. Wishing you all well for 
the summer holidays. 
 

Blessings for the Summer Holidays  We put ourselves into Your hands, and pray that You will bless us 
and our families during the wonderful months of summer. May we all help make our home a place of 
relaxation, joy, love, peace and safety. May we be generous and considerate, not thinking only about 
ourselves, but helping others enjoy the blessings of summertime.  
We ask this through Jesus Christ, our Lord. Amen  
 

 
 

BLESSING OF THE GRAVES DOWDALLSHILL  
Blessing of the graves will  take place in Dowdallshill on Sunday 16th July at 3pm. 

 
 

MASS AT ST OLIVER PLUNKETT SHRINE BALLYBARRACK 
In honour of St. Oliver Plunkett we will be celebrating Mass at St. Oliver’s Shrine,    
Ballybarrack, Ardee Road, at 3.00pm on Sunday the 2nd July. All are welcome. 
 
 
 

ALTAR FLOWERS APPEAL  If anyone has surplus flowers in their 
garden and would like to donate them for the Altar at Ballybarrack 
for the Mass in honour of St. Oliver Plunkett, please leave them in 
the room opposite the Sacristy in the bucket provided.  Thank you. 

 
 

BAPTISMS  are conducted weekly at 2.00pm on a   Saturday and at 12:30pm on a Sunday.   Contact the 
parish office to arrange a day and time for the Baptism. Please give at least one months’ notice.   

 
 

RAPE CRISIS NORTH EAST  is inviting you to come along to their car boot sale on Sunday 25th June 

in McEvoy’s Car Park, Bachelor’s Walk, Dundalk. Admission for buyers is €2.00 per person, free entry 
for children attending with parents.  The event takes place from 12.00am to 4.00pm and sellers with 
their cars can set-up from 11.00am at a fee of €10.00 per car and €15.00 per van.   
To book your space contact Rape Crisis North East on 042 - 9339491 or email reception@rcne.ie or arrive 

on the day. 

LITTLE FLOWER PRAYER GROUP  meeting takes place in our Church each Wednesday at 11.00am. 
All are welcome to come along and join with the group in prayer. 
 

 
 

 

WEDDINGS   Please note that three months’ notice must be given to any of the priests, and also to the 
Civil Registrar. 
 

MASS CARDS/BOUQUETS are available from the Sacristy or Parish Office. 

  Anniversary and Remembrance Masses 
Saturday  24th June   6.00pm Av’s  Annie & Joseph Garland. James & Frances McCrave, 
           Brendan Heeney & Gerard McCrave.   Joe Parks. 
          Maureen Mohan. 
Sunday  25th June  10.00am     
      11.30am MM  Tommy McCourt.  
        Av’s  Anne Agnew, Mary & John Agnew.  

Monday   26th June  10.00am                     Holy Souls.       
Tuesday  27th June  10.00am         
Wednesday 28th June  10.00am                       Holy Souls      
Thursday  29th June  10.00am         
Friday  30th June  10.00am                    Holy Souls       

Saturday  1st July  10.00am   Mass Card Intentions.  
        Av’s  Michael Sullivan. Noel Kilcoyne.    
(Vigil)       6.00pm MM  Ursula Dullaghan. 
        Av’s  Bridie Donnelly.  Molly & Jim Carr, Frank Duffy.   
          Stan Corrigan.  Patrick & Nan Clifford. 
                                                                                              Lily Murray.  

Sunday  2nd July   10.00am Av’s  Andy, Doreen & Sean Rogers, Freddie Shields &  
          Margaret Farrell.   
      11.30am Av’s  Molly & Jack Shaw. Sinead Smyth. 

WE REMEMBER THOSE WHO HAVE DIED RECENTLY: Mary Galligan, Priorland House, 

Dublin Road. Mick Fox, Longford. Bridie Donnelly (née Kellegher) Doolargy Ave., 

Muirhevnamor. Kieran Kearney, Toberona & formerly of Chlann Chulainn Park. Ursula 

Dullaghan, Ashbrook, Tom Bellew Ave. Brenda Walker (née Byrne) Beechmount Drive. 

Maureen McArdle (née Martin), Ard Easmuinn.  

 
 

SUMMER DUES 2023 Will be collected over the coming weeks. These dues are for the upkeep of the 
priests who serve this parish. We are grateful to all the dues collectors for their work and the generous 
support of the parishioners. The collectors we will be distributing an envelope to each household asking 
that you return same, with your donation to the Sacristy/Parochial house or to person whom you may 
know delivered the envelope to you. We welcome your  continued support. Thank you. 
 
 

ADORATION OF THE BLESSED SACRAMENT Takes place in our Church, Tuesdays 10.30 am  to 4.00 
pm and every first Friday of the month 
10.30am to 4.00 pm. All are welcome to 
spend time with the Lord. 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

PARISH OF THE HOLY REDEEMER DUNDALK   
 25TH JUNE 2023 

TWELFTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
 A Parish in the ‘Dun Dealgan’ Pastoral Area  

PARISH OFFICE HOURS 
Monday - Thursday 10am-1pm. 2pm-4pm. 

Office closed Friday-Sunday 
E-mail: holyredeemerdundalk@gmail.com 

www.holyredeemerparish.ie 

COUNCIL MISSION STATEMENT: 
“Conscious of our brokenness and moved by the Spirit of Compassion, we the Holy 

Redeemer Parish Pastoral Council, strive to be messengers of God’s healing and love in 
today’s world and to encourage and support all parishioners to bear witness to the 

Gospel of Christ.”  

PRIESTS IN PARISH  
V Rev Mark O’Hagan Adm. 

Rev Maciej Zacharek CC  
Rev Stephen Wilson CC.  

Rev Peter Hassan CC 
Tel: 042 933 4259 

 

 
 

SAFEGUARDING CHILDREN AND VULNERABLE ADULTS POLICY STATEMENT  
The parish recognises and upholds the rights of all children and vulnerable adults and is 
committed to ensuring their safety and wellbeing at all times. A copy of the policy is always 
available for those who wish to view it in the parish office or the Sacristy.  

WEEKLY  
FINANCIAL  
REPORT 

 
TOTAL 

 
CHURCH 

 
ENVELOPE 

Parish collection 
18th June 2023 

€1,393.54 €617.44 
 

€776.10 
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